May 17, 2011 Board Meeting
Meeting was called to order at 7:03 pm.  Two board members were absent (excused absences).  Several guests also in attendance.
The minutes from May 10, 2011 meeting were corrected and approved.
Discussion was held about the pit meeting, and qualifying positions.  Security will be increased in the grandstands.
Discussion held about the designated claim area in the infield.  Tech inspecting was discussed.
The issue of intermission during the races was discussed.  And how much work to be done to the track during the races.
Discussion held on the rescue/fire crew.
Bills were discussed and approved for payment.
Discussion held on the schedule of events for May 22, 2011 races.  Discussion held on how much to be paid to the group taking tickets.
Updated track and flagging rules discussed and approved.
Discussion held on upcoming events.
Next meeting will be May 24, 2011 at 7pm.  Meeting adjourned at 9:47 pm.  
